

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES November 28th, 2017

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, November 28th, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were:

Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Becky Johnson

Mr. Dixon and the Council discussed the following:

The city received two bids on the demolition of house on Debbie Drive.

Mr. Dixon announced that the City will reject the two bids for the construction of the new Library, however we will be moving forward. To be discussed in more detail later.

Discussed moving forward with letters to home owners regarding abandoned houses. One on Deerfoot in front of CCHS and the other on Pine and Cherry.

Christmas Chamber lunch December 5th 6 pm, Christmas Parade December 9th 3pm, Christmas dinner December 13th 6:30pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager